
Insider's Guide to the Galaxy
 

Don't worry, you're registered!
If you are receiving this email, you are registered for today's
episode of Insider's Guide to the Galaxy.

You may have received a message from Zoom that the event is
cancelled. It is not cancelled. That was a message sent out in
error.

You will receive an email with join information one hour before
the webinar.

See you all this afternoon! Sorry for the confusion.

Sincerely,
Jenna and Chris
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